TO
Ms. Lisa Leclerc
UNEP GEF
Nairobi
Kenya
Date: 07th September 2007

RE: Request for formal approval of the National Action Programme of
Adaptation (NAPA) for Angola.

Dear Madame Lisa ,

In accordance with the Decision of the Conference of the Parties requesting countries to
prepare their National Action Programme of Adaptation for the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Changes (UNFCCC) I, in my position as Angola’s
National Focal Point confirm that the Government of Angola fully endorses the
Angolan project proposal for the National Action Programme of Adaptation (NAPA)
and will provide the necessary support.

The Ministry of Urban Affairs and Environment have prepared this project proposal
with consultation and support of the environmental cluster from the United Nations
Environmental Programme (UNEP) Office in Nairobi - Kenya.

I trust that the approval of this proposal will help to keep the momentum initiated with
the implementation of the NAPA project. -

Yours sincerely

Angola UNFCCC Focal Point

Lu¢as Marcolino Miranda
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